
PAVING NOTICE TO OWNERS
CGT MANAGEMENT – CYPRESS GARDENS
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ON MONDAY, JUNE 11TH AT 8:30 A.M. -  

MONARCH PAVING WILL BE ON SITE TO REPAIR POT HOLES THROUGHOUT THE COMPLEX.
AREAS TO BE REPAIRED HAVE BEEN MARKED IN PINK FLOURESCENT PAINT WITH AN ‘X’.
AREAS UNDER REPAIR WILL BE IDENTIFIED &  SHOULD NOT BE DRIVEN ON FOR 4  HOURS – DRIVE SLOWLY – USE CAUTION PLEASE!!!!
